

NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2024



As the new term gets underway, we would like to wish a very happy, healthy and successful new year to all our students, their families and ISCA friends.

Final Stretch @ CSM

This is always a busy time at ISCA, especially for the Year 2 students who are creating their portfolios ahead of submission to universities and working on their A Level projects. At the same time, they are also on the final stretch of the UAL Creative Practice Programme at Central Saint Martins. Year 1 and Level 2 students are embarking on their creative work with real enthusiasm and we look forward to seeing their projects develop.

Christmas Celebrations

Before the holidays, students and staff enjoyed a special Christmas Party which included a traditional Christmas turkey dinner with all the trimmings. There was a Secret Santa and students surprised their tutors with gifts of beautifully handmade ornaments for the Christmas tree.

Mind, Body and Performance

We were also delighted to welcome back to the school, residents from a local care home who explored ideas about creativity and shared their thinking with students during a Mind Body Performance workshop. All in all, it was a highly successful visit enjoyed by students and visitors alike.





